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Purpose For information/action 

 

Update from NGESO on Inconsistent BSAD files sent to BMRS 

What is happening? 

Further to ELEXON Circular EL03140, National Grid ESO (NGESO) has sent the following update to ELEXON and BSC 

Parties regarding the issue impacting Balancing Services Adjustment Data (BSAD) on the Balancing Mechanism 

Reporting Service (BMRS). 

NGESO is working with our vendors to remediate the issues with the BSAD files. NGESO are continuing workaround 

activities to publish final BSAD files until a permanent fix has been implemented that will resolve the issue. A circular 

will be issued once this is resolved. 

NGESO sends the BSAD data to the BMRS for every Settlement Period. The BMRS continues to publish the data as 

received and it is used in the calculation of Indicative System Prices. 

How will I be impacted?  

While this issue is ongoing the indicative System Prices published on BMRS may not be accurate. NGESO will ensure 

all final BSAD files are sent to prevent any impact on the actual System Prices calculated for Settlement.  

Do I need to take any further action?  

No, for more information on this Circular, please contact BSC Service Desk. 
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